
City Council – Action Request Form 

 

Date: 
 

August 12, 2024 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Jeff Fansler, Director of Transportation 

Council Action Requested: 

  

Ordinance Repealing a Portion of Section 42-122 (c) of the City Code Relating to 45 Miles Per 

Hour Speed Limits (South and Southwest Wards). 

 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  Improve Integrated Road Network 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

  

The Winston-Salem Department of Transportation (WSDOT) requests to lower the speed limit 

from 45 miles per hour to 35 miles per hour on Griffith Road after conducting an engineering 

analysis that supports the reduction in speed limit.  This speed limit adjustment is intended to 

assist motorists entering Griffith Road from side streets. A memorandum from WSDOT is 

attached.  

 

 

Committee Action: 

 

Committee 
Committee of the Whole 

        8/12/2024 
Action      Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


